Dear Parents,

Next month will see our Primary 4 pupils receive the Sacrament of Holy Communion and Primary 7 pupils receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. Over the past 2 years, these special occasions have been somewhat restricted due to Covid. Thankfully we are gradually starting to return to some form of normality throughout the school. However, we are mindful that Covid still exists in the wider community.
Confirmation
This will take place on Thursday 5th May @ 5pm in St. Oliver Plunkett’s Church Forkhill. Our P7 pupils will be allocated a seat for themselves and their family. 

First Holy Communion
This will take place on Saturday 28thth May @ 11am in St. Oliver Plunkett’s Church Forkhill. Our P4 pupils will be allocated a seat for themselves and their family. Afterwards, our P4 pupils and all those family members present in the church are invited back to the school for some light refreshments.
On both these occasions, there should be adequate room within the church for other members of your extended family who may wish to attend. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As always, we ask that anyone who is showing any of the signs of Covid to please refrain from attending.

Kevin Woods
PRINCIPAL
